
 
 

 

 

Date: March 1, 2019 
 

Bill Hall Award to Be Presented at Ohio ACEP EM Assembly to 

Daniel R. Martin, MD, MBA, FACEP 

 
Columbus, OH—The Ohio Chapter of the American College of Emergency 
Physicians (Ohio ACEP) is pleased to announce that the recipient of the 2019 Bill 
Hall Award for Service to Ohio Chapter ACEP is Daniel R. Martin, MD, MBA, FACEP, 
a dedicated physician and colleague.  
 

The award’s namesake, Dr. William Hall, served as Chapter President from 1974-
1975 and as Treasurer from 1979-1985. The award that bears his name is the 
highest honor Ohio ACEP bestows, and it has been presented 29 times to Ohio 
ACEP members who have served the Chapter with distinction. Physicians who have 
received the Bill Hall Award have made a significant contribution to emergency 
medicine and to Ohio Chapter ACEP and reflect the character of Dr. Hall, such as 
selfless giving of time and enthusiasm for patient care.   
 

Dr. Daniel Martin embodies these qualities perfectly. He has served Ohio ACEP in 
multiple leadership roles, including service as a Board Member, member of the 
Medical Education and Government Affairs Committees, and, since 1995, as a 
Councillor representing Ohio ACEP on ACEP Council, the national College’s primary deliberative body.  
 

As Professor and Vice-Chair of Education at The Ohio State University College of Medicine and Director of The 
Ohio State University Wexner Medical Center Emergency Medicine/Internal Medicine Combined Residency, 
Dr. Martin has a keen interest in both the clinical education and mentoring of medical students and EM 
residents. Dr. Martin has received several accolades for his teaching and mentoring, including the “Courage to 
Teach Award,” the “Douglas A. Rund Distinguished Faculty Award,” and, for his leadership of Ohio State’s 
Emergency Medicine Residency, the “Emergency Medicine Distinguished Service Award.” Several physicians 
who trained under Dr. Martin are now active in Ohio ACEP leadership roles and educational courses, a 
testament to his passion for mentoring and his belief in the importance of Ohio ACEP’s mission. 
 

In his letter nominating Dr. Martin for the Bill Hall Award, Dr. Howard Werman, Professor of Clinical Emergency 
Medicine at The Ohio State University, commended his colleague as a dedicated educator, a strong patient 
advocate, and a physician known for his excellent patient care and vast clinical knowledge. 
 

The Bill Hall Award for Service will be presented to Dr. Martin on March 20, 2019, at the Ohio ACEP Emergency 
Medicine Assembly in Columbus. Congratulations to Dr. Daniel Martin for his well-deserved award!  
 

### 
 

Ohio ACEP is a state medical specialty society representing emergency medicine physicians with more than 
1,500 members. For more than 40 years, Ohio ACEP has served the state’s emergency physicians through 
tireless advocacy, nationally recognized continuing medical education, and physician leadership development. 
 

Further information: Justin Spicer, 614-582-0770, jspicer@ohacep.org  
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